
News From The Twos

 Important Dates

No after school-Friday 4/4

No school-Friday 4/18 and 
Monday 4/21-Easter Break

Classroom Reminders

Our two year old class will not 
be participating in the bowling 
field trip on Friday, April 4th. Our 

next field trip will be to the 
Buffalo Zoo on Friday, May 2nd.

What we’re learning…
We had so much fun on the field 
trip on Monday to Play University! 

Thank you again to all the 
chaperones! 
This week we continued learning 

about community helpers! 
We learned about construction 

workers, veterinarians, 
hairdressers and had a visit from 
a police officer! Officer Mike 

brought in his K9 dog, Arno, and 
taught us all about his 

responsibilities and how he 
protects our community! We also 
got to go outside and sit in his car 

and see the lights and sirens!
This week we also started 

focusing on improving our self 
help skills. We began using the 
big bathroom at the end of the 

hallway for potty breaks. We 
practiced taking our shoes and 

socks on and off. We also 
practiced taking off our own 
jackets and hanging them on our 

hooks in the classroom.

March 24th-28th 
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